
        Monday 27th July 2020 

 

Hello St Anne’s family, 

It’s good to be back with at least some of you in person!  

For those children who have been in school throughout, but especially for those who are 
beginning to return, it is a time of mixed emotions I’m sure.  Some children will be taking 
everything in their stride and excited to be back with their friends, while others may be feeling 
anxious.  Please be reassured that the entire staff team is here to support them with their 
emotional wellbeing, as well as with their academic progress. 

I will be running drop-in sessions three times a week for any of the children who might benefit 
from a one- to- one chat (socially distanced of course!) and I have collated some fantastic 
resources on resilience, emotional wellbeing, transition, loss and bereavement.  I will, of 
course, communicate with parents around this too and we will continue to refer to external, 
specialist services as we feel appropriate. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns that I may be able to 
support with. 

 

Catherine Simpson 

School Chaplain 

 

c.simpson203@durhamlearning.net 
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